

Sundown Independent School District

"LOVE OTHERS - WORK HARD - EMBRACE EXCELLENCE"

JASON POWELL

Elementary Principal jpowell@sundownisd.com

August 3, 2020

Dear Parents & Students:

Registration will look a little different this year. We have moved it all **online** for returning students. There will no longer be registration packets. Registration will open online, from our website (www.sundownisd.com), at **8:00** am on **Thursday**, **August 6, 2020**. You can register your students from home or anywhere that you have internet access. We are once again hosting a "Registration Evening" for anyone that may have trouble or need assistance registering their student. That evening (Thursday, August 6th), we will open the school cafeteria at 4:00 pm for anyone needing assistance in registering their **elementary** student. Should you need to come to the cafeteria for assistance, you will have someone who will help you through the online process.

Our goal is to offer you a streamlined and efficient registration process. We have simplified the major registration form for all families. Students who are new to the district should be prepared to present a social security card, a birth certificate, and an immunization record that evening. New student registration will still be done in a packet form.

Please make sure you have registered by the end of the day on <u>Thursday</u>, <u>August 6</u>, <u>2020</u>. Registration packets will NOT be mailed this year. Please give us a call if you have any questions about our Registration Evening. It is our sincere desire to make registering your student(s) a smooth and pleasant experience.

We are also excited about our "Meet and Greet" evening that will take place on Thursday, August 13, 2020. Below is our schedule for the evening:

5:30-6:30 Elementary Meet and Greet in classrooms (Last name beginning A-K) 6:30-7:30 Elementary Meet and Greet in classrooms (Last name beginning L-Z)

Secondary Meet and Greet will be on Tuesday, August 11, 2020. Middle school will be from 5:30-6:30 and high school will be from 6:30-7:30.

We look forward to getting this school year started!

Sincerely,

Jason Powell Principal